Peter Scott,
Amsterdam School of Arts
17 November 1989
Ms. Violet Ray,
Chief Architect,
Heights Constructions,
Amsterdam, UK
Dear Ms. Ray,
I am Peter Scott and I am in my final year of study in Architecture Design from the Amsterdam School of Arts. I have a recommendation from Mr. Larry Douglas, Chief Architect, Plasma & Co.,
The purpose of writing to you is to request for a favor. I am mighty interested in the design of the Cathedral at Amsterdam which was designed by you. I am glad to say that you are ingenious at the work you do. In this regard I wanted to meet up with you to discuss a few aspects of design of the structure. If you could be kind enough to give me an interview I would be very grateful. I will contact your office by the weekend.
Thanks for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Peter Scott

